
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

April 27, 2010 

This letter is in reference to the 34.95 percent raise in residential electric 
service. My wife and I are both over 70 years of age and live on a restricted 
federal retirement. With the increases in taxes, medication, and insurances, 
there is no way that we can afford that increase on our budget. 
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2214 Sharon Rd 
Ashland, KY 41101 

Copy sent to: 
Kentucky Power Co. 
American Electric Power 
P. 0. Box 24401 
Canton, OH 4470 1-440 1 


